
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Town of Parma conducts a town wide brush pickup every year, one in the 
Spring and one in the Fall, for residents outside of the Village.  

 
The Town of Parma Highway Department will not pick up brush during the Winter  
and Summer months.  Our Spring pick up starts in April and our Fall pick up starts 
in October.  Dates to be announced later. 

 
  

 
Please call the Highway garage @ 585-392-9464 with any questions. 


